
On Sep 12, 2017, at 4:26 PM, Jackson, Andy <Andy.Jackson@greenheck.com> wrote: 

Hi Mike,  

Once again, I just wanted to express my gratitude for affording me the privilege of being a guardian on 

yesterday’s Honor Flight. As I’ve told others today (trust me there have been many), as exhausted as I 

am today I would have jumped on a plane again this morning to do it all over again.  

The effort you and your team put in is clearly visible from the results. How you guys pull off what should 

be a logistic impossibility is simply amazing.   

The service you provide to our heroes and their families is brilliant.  

Best wishes!  

Andy J. 

  


